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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Invitation Letter
1 message

Adelina Dela Vega <adel.paroa2005@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 11:55 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, lormelynclaudio@yahoo.com, denr_rpao4b@yahoo.com.ph

Dear Sir/Madam:


Greetings!

Please see attached file 

Yours,
Adelina Dela Vega
Assistant Administrative Officer 
PAROA

PAROAOfficial_2005

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains
confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not
disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this email by
mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying,
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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